DATE: Monday December 16th (OVERNIGHT)

TIME: Estimate Water Shutting off at 10pm.

Water Service to return by 5am (Tues 12/17).

WHO: Village of Thornville and Northern Perry
Water Customers who get water from Village of
Thornville.

Once the water service is returned, all customers
will be under a boil advisory from Tuesday 12/17
for 24-48 hours until lab results are returned.
Updates will be provided as soon as test results are
available.

We appreciate your understanding and coopera-
tion as we work to ensure the safety and quality of
your water supply.



